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Subject: copyright 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 9:23:41 AM 

"The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama 
Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator." 

My name is Duane Flock. I am a musical artist and writer that strongly believes that 
we need to keep our copyright system in tact. We as artists need protection of our 
works and are intitled to the benefits we recieve of our labors. Please do not allow 
free recordings or copying of our material. Put stronger enforcement into the current 
copyright laws. 

Thank you. 
Duane Flock 
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